Ref. No. LUG 467

September 15, 1964

Mr. Frederick E. F. Lee Planning Director City Planning Department City and County of Honolulu Honolulu Hale Annex Honolulu, Hawaii

Dear Mr. Lee:

The Land Use Commission met on the Island of Kausi on September 10, 1964 at the Goco Palms Hotel, Wailus, Kausi to consider the special permit application of Mrs. Virginia 5. Brooks. The petition for this special permit was approved on the bases of the attached staff report and subject to the protective restrictions as stated by the Zoning Board of Appeals in its "Decision and Order".

The motion to approve was made by Commissioner Ferry and seconded by Commissioner Inaba. The motion was unanimously carried by the six (6) Land Use Commissioners present.

Very truly yours,

RAYMOND S. YAMASHITA Executive Officer

Enc. cc: Nyron Thompson Roy Takeyana Virginia Brooks Department of Taxation